Los Angeles Unified School District

Memorandum
TO:

LAHS Faculty



DATE:  May 21, 2008
FROM: 
Cynthia Headrick

SUBJECT:
Office and Classroom Clean Up Reminder


May 31, 2008, 12:00 PM (noon)

As mentioned in the period by period faculty meeting on May 13, 2008, the construction of the SLC Satellite offices is on a fast track for Los Angeles High School.  While this is great news…it also means that all department offices and rooms 407 and 266 (including the three offices between 264 and 266) need to be ready for the construction by May 31, 2008 at noon.
If you have materials in any of these spaces, please use the attached labels to mark the materials.  Materials will be moved by professional movers on May 31, 2008.  Materials must be clearly labeled with a location.  If the materials are to be dumped, please label accordingly.

If you need extra time, please see Ms. Headrick to arrange for clean up hours.
All materials that are not labeled in these spaces will be dumped.
Name

_____________

Move to 

Room      _____

Remove to Dumpster
Move to Storage Bin

Return to Room ____
